
 

 

 

SUMMER SOFTBALL! 

 

Springfield Southwest Baseball Association (SSBA) is excited to announce its summer 

softball league for players.  We will be having three divisions: 8U (Coach Pitch); 10U and 12U.    

Games start the weekend May 9, 2022 and continue for 8 weeks through July 2, 2022 with 

a tournament the weekend of July 15, 2022.  Each team will play approximately 16 games, 

Monday through Saturday with make- up games on Sunday. 

   8U and 10U will play at Jefferson East and West Park.  12U will play at Cadigan (Colony 

West) Park.   

Registration is open!  Please register your player at www.ssba.us.  If you are already on a 

team, please make sure to note that when registering so we can assure that the playing is added to 

the correct roster.  Cost is 8U: $105.00; 10U: $120.00; and 12U: $130.00 per player. 

If you are interested in coaching, please join us for a meeting on March 5, 2022 at Scheels 

at 9:30am. 

 Please contact Kelli Gordon at kgordon@feldman-wasser.com or 217-741-8713, if you 

have any questions. 
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